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This bill is unacceptable and we adamantly oppose! The cost of living in Portland and 

Statewide is already some of the highest in the country and we pay some of the 

highest taxes overall. Every other month there seems to be a bill to vote on for an 

increase in taxes or bond or some secret meeting to decide if our taxes should be 

increased in some way. Use our money responsibly and quit trying to increase the 

amount of taxes we pay, stop stealing from us! 


